Department of Transportation

CITY OF

DETROIT

Due to the reduction in businesses that can operate under the Governor's
“Stay Home, Stay Safe” order issued Monday, March 23, and the expected drop in transit
usage, DDOT is reducing its weekday schedule and suspending some of its “express” routes.

Service will be maintained Monday through Friday on a standard Saturday schedule. Weekend
service will not change at this time. Monday through Saturday, most lines will run hourly,
although major bus routes, such as Michigan Avenue, Gratiot and Grand River, will run
approximately every 20-30 minutes. During the day, Woodward will run every 10 minutes.

To provide the highest level of service possible on its most heavily traveled routes, DDOT is
temporarily suspending service on “express” routes, which include:

* #40 Russell * #39 Southwest Direct
o #42 Mid-City Loop ® #92 Rosedale Express
* #46 Southfield ® #395 Ryan Express

* #80 Villages Direct ® #96 Joy Express

The temporary schedule is available on the city’s website,

Follow the City of Detroit's COVID-19 updates
at www.detroitmi.gov/coronavirus.

Follow the City of Detroit on Facebook, Twitter, or NextDoor to get the latest news on what's happening across the
city and in your neighborhood.




